
VFW Wishes You a Joyous Holiday
Season

The VFW wishes everyone a happy and safe holiday
season

Dec 21, 2018

KANSAS CITY, Mo. – As 2018 draws to a close, the Veterans of Foreign Wars of the U.S.
extends its warmest season’s greetings and happy holidays to all of our nation’s veterans,
service members, and their families and advocates. 

“Over the coming weeks as we spend time with friends, family and those closest to us to
celebrate the holidays and ring in a new year, I encourage you to remember that it is the
sacrifice of our nation’s veterans – the generations who have willingly sacrificed holidays
away from their loved ones – that make our time together possible,” said VFW National
Commander B.J. Lawrence. 

From the VFW to you and yours, please have a safe and joyous holiday season.
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